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December 23, 2019 

 

Lake & Peninsula Borough School District 

PO Box 498 

King Salmon, AK 99613 

 

Dear Superintendent Mase: 

 

Congratulations! Your project proposal has been selected for funding through a Comprehensive Literacy 

State Development (CLSD) grant. The grant award will be processed in early January. The amounts listed 

below include additional funding for professional development events and convenings designed by the 

department to support successful implementation of CLSD projects. Information specific to use of the 

additional funds will be communicated during grant orientation calls after the holiday break. Please note 

that funding amounts may be adjusted in the course of the appeals process.  

 

District: Lake & Peninsula Borough School District 

Year 1 
(2019-2020) 

Year 2  
(2020-2021) 

Year 3  
(2021-2022) 

Year 4  
(2022-2023) 

Year 5  
(2023-2024) 

TOTAL  CLSD 

AWARD AMT: 

$ 107,702.93 $ 185,895.70 $ 185,895.70 $ 185,895.70 $ 185,895.70 $ 851,285.74 

 
As part of the requirements for receiving CLSD funds, the department is required to monitor each district 

to ensure that it is implementing its proposed project fully and effectively. Additional information and 

expectations will also be conveyed to subgrantees early next month. Meanwhile, please note that all 

subgrantee districts are required to attend the CLSD orientation convening at the Dena’ina Center in 

Anchorage on Monday, January 27, 2020.  

 

For the time being, Content Specialist Brittnay Bailey and I will serve as the department contacts for 

CLSD inquiries and support. Feel free to contact us with questions or for additional information at 

(Brittnay) 907.265.6767 / brittnay.bailey@alaska.gov, or (Tammy) 907.265.4583 / 

tamara.vanwyhe@alaska.gov. The team at DEED looks forward to working with your district to 

dramatically increase literacy achievement for Alaska’s students through CLSD grant activities! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tamara L.C. Van Wyhe 

Director of Innovation & Education Excellence 

 

mailto:brittnay.bailey@alaska.gov
mailto:tamara.vanwyhe@alaska.gov

